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October 24, 2012

Connecticut Water
25 North Road (Route 140)
East Windsor, CT 06088

Re: Richards Corporation

Operations/Construction:

This is a letter of reference for work currently being performed by Richards Corporation out of
Terryville, CT for the Metropolitan District Commission (MDC). Richards Corporation is
currently working on a difficult sewer tie in for a developer’s project in the town of East
Hartford, CT. They also connected fire and domestic services for this development. | have
found the project team to be professional, safety conscious and diligent in the manner in which

they get work accomplished. | would recommend them for future work here at the MDC and
elsewhere.

If you have any guestions please call my office at 278-7850, ext 3708.

Sincerely,

Frank K. Morse, P.E.
Manager of Inspection Services
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